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OPTUS BUSINESS SECURES SURETEK DEAL 

New $40M deal extension to specialist security provider 

Optus Business has announced a three-year, $40 million contract extension with specialist security provider 
Suretek for the delivery of 1345 Securecall services. 

The extended contract will see Suretek’s enterprise-class alarm service delivered via the Optus network 
through to the end of 2020.  
 
John Paitaridis, Optus Business Managing Director said, “We are delighted to extend our relationship with 
Suretek as they continue to deliver innovative services to the security industry.  
 
“As a specialist provider of security solutions including wireless alarm communications, remote video-
monitoring and redundancy solutions, Optus will support Suretek with inbound voice, as well as fixed and 
wireless data services.”  
 
Glenn Smith, Managing Director, Suretek said, “The partnership renewal will ensure continued strong 
support for Suretek’s channel partners until 2020, laying down a firm foundation for the future of 
Australian monitoring centre and installations companies.” 
  
“We look forward to collaborating with Suretek on developing ways to deliver innovative security services,” 
said Mr Paitaridis.  
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